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C III Communications Operations, LLC (soon to be Broadwing Communications, LLC) 
 
Date 
 
Dear Long Distance Service Customer: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that C III Communications Operations, LLC (“C III”) is acquiring 
all the assets of Broadwing Telecommunications Inc., your current long distance service 
provider.    Please rest assured that the acquisition will not affect the quality of your service and 
you do not need to do anything to continue your service.  As of [date], C III will become your 
long distance carrier and Broadwing Telecommunications will cease providing long distance 
services.  After the transfer, services will continue to be provided and billed to you under the 
Broadwing name.  In fact, after obtaining all of the necessary regulatory approvals, C III will 
change its name to Broadwing Communications, LLC (the “New Broadwing”). 
 
The New Broadwing will continue to be run in the same manner and there will be no significant 
change in the services you enjoy.  All of your calls will continue to be carried on the Broadwing 
network -- The World’s First Beautiful Networksm.  As a customer of the New Broadwing, you 
will continue to receive all the features, current rates and terms and conditions of service that you 
enjoy today.  Consistent with current regulatory requirements, you will receive written notice in 
accordance with applicable state and federal law prior to any future changes in your terms and 
conditions of service.  We are committed to making this transition as seamless as possible.  You 
should not notice any change except the new invoices may include a new mailing address for 
payments.  All customer service numbers and personnel will remain the same.  
 
If you are satisfied with your current service and would like to remain in the Broadwing network, 
simply do nothing.  If you do not select a new long distance provider before [date], all customers 
receiving this notice will have their long distance service transferred to the New Broadwing 
regardless of whether the account has a preferred carrier freeze. To ensure that your preferred 
carrier freeze remains in effect after the transfer, we encourage you to contact your local carrier 
after [date] to arrange a new preferred carrier freeze.   
 
All customer service questions, before and after the transfer, can still be directed to (800) 422-
1199.  If you have any questions about the transfer please do not hesitate to call us or visit our 
website at ___________________. 
 
We appreciate your business and looks forward to serving you in the years ahead. 


